
Last week of term 3 wow,  I can’t believe how fast this term 
has gone. My last week has finally arrived and as I write this 

last newsletter I cant believe that I have spent over half of my life 
working with you, your children and grandchildren. It has been a 
real pleasure being the principal of such a fabulous school and 
I take so many memories with me. I have always been so proud 
of each and every student who has come through Drummond, 
seeing them learn and grow and move onto high school and 
then out into the community as young adults. Then to see them 
bring their children back here has always been something truly 
wonderful.

I hope I get to say goodbye to you on this Friday at the Big 
Breakfast the P and C are holding.

I have had the best executive to work with and wonderful staff 
who all dedicate themselves to ensuring your children are well 
looked after cared for and valued. They work exceptionally hard to 
ensure all children are receiving the highest quality education and 
support in the classrooms each and every day. This is the spirit of 
Drummond.

Thank you for being so supportive of the school, and staff and I 
know they will continue to learn and flourish with all of the staff 
here.

Have a great week.

 Julianne Crompton - Principal
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Important Dates
Term 3 - September

Tuesday 24 Sept
Warm Milo's $1

Tues/Wed 24/25 Sept
Thalgarrah Stage 2 
Excursion

Thursday 26 Sept
Gathering 2pm
Kookaburras and Koalas 
will be presenting an item
All welcome!

Friday 27 Sept
BIG breakfast for Mrs 
Crompton's retirement 
from 8.15am provided 
by the P & C

Last day of Term 3

School Holidays
Mon 30 Sept to Fri 11 Oct

Daylight savings 
commences on Sunday 
6 October. All devices will 
be moved forward 1 hour 
at 2am.

Students and Staff 
return on Monday 
14 October 2024 for 
Term 4

Principal 
Awards

The DMPS P & C Inc have replaced 
some of our deteriorated bike 
helmets.

Thank you, as the students really 
enjoy riding the bikes and scooters 
while learning about safety.



Thank you Mrs Crompton for 
your many years of dedication 
to the education of students at 
Drummond Memorial Public 

School.

Here are some memories!


